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Icelandair Extends Service from Philadelphia to Reykjavik  

 
 
PHILADELPHIA – Icelandair will expand their seasonal services from Philadelphia to 
Reykjavik (PHL-KEF) on May 22 with four flights a week on Tuesdays, Thursdays, Fridays 
and Saturdays until January 6, 2019. 
 
The seasonal International service began in May 2017 and ended in late September.   
 
“We have been very pleased with our partnership with Icelandair over the past year and 
we are excited with their decision to expand their services at PHL”, said Chellie Cameron, 
Airport CEO. “This service will continue to make it easier for overseas travelers from 
Iceland and beyond to visit and explore the birthplace of America.” 
 
 
 

Philadelphia International Airport is owned and operated by the City of Philadelphia. The Airport is a self‐sustaining entity that operates without the use 
of local tax dollars. It is one of the largest economic engines in Pennsylvania, generating an estimated $15.4 billion in spending annually and supporting 

more than 96,300 full‐time jobs for the 11‐county Philadelphia MSA. 
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